
The Division of Special Education has created and posted an IDEA grant webinar. The 
webinar is intended as a resource for new staff and as a refresher option for continuing 
staff.  Viewers may watch the webinar in its entirety or select from the topic-specific 
chapters.  As the webinar contains several screenshots with small print, we suggest full 
screen viewing. It is our hope that the webinar is a helpful tool for districts and 
cooperatives. The webinar is available on the IDEA Grant webpage at 
https://www.isbe.net/Pages/IDEA-Part-B-Grant-Program-Information.aspx.   
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